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Public Notice

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, August 3, 2021 at 6:30 PM in the Kanab City Council Chambers located in the Kanab City Complex at 26 N. 100 E. Kanab Utah; the Kanab Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to Discuss and Recommend or Deny a preliminary plat to the Kanab City Council for Hidden Canyon Subdivision development consisting of 501 residential units on parcels K-15-1-Annex & K-14-15-Annex in the approximate area of 1655 E Hwy 89 [between Mile Marker 61 & 62 Hwy 89]. The two parcels are approximately 257.37 acres combined and both zoned PD [Planned Development]. 
http://www.utah.gov/pmn/index.html 

Land Use Coordinator   435-644-2534
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